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Case	#	16	– Nong Xinnin

8	Months	- Girl
This	week	we	visited	this	little	girl	in	our	Panyu hospitital

in	Guangzhou.

The	father	is	living	in	another	town	due	to	his	work	and	
the	Mother	manages	to	work	outside	the	home	but	only	
in	a	low	paid	job	while	a	relative	looks	after	the	baby.	She	

also	has	an	older	son.

The	family	are	using	all	their	savings	to	fund	the	surgery	
and	are	unable	to	borrow	any	more	from	friends	or	

relatives.	However	they	still	don’t	have	enough	to	pay	for	
the	whole	surgery.	They	have	the	additional	issue	of	the	
baby	having	Downs	Syndrome,	and	will	no	doubt	have	to	
deal	with	costs	in	the	future	relating	to	looking	after	a	

child	with	this	condition.	The	family	are	keen	to	give	Nong
Xinnin every	chance	in	life	and	are	desperate	for	some	

help.	The	baby	was	a	pleasure	to	meet	and	was	extremely	
interested	in	us!

We	are	very	happy	to	be	able	to	help	this	family,	and	wish	
them	the	very	best	of	luck.

This	surgery	will	be	supported	by	funds	donated	by	the	
British	School	of	Guangzhou.		Our	enormous	thanks	go		
to	them	for	their	continued	support	which	enables	us	to	

help	so	many	children.
Thank	you!


